
  

 

Sciota Township Budget Hearing Meeting –February 14, 2022      
 

The February 14, 2022, meeting of the Sciota Township budget workshop was called to order by 

Supervisor Matthews at 6:00 pm at the Sciota Township Hall.  The Pledge of Allegiance was given by 

all.  Board members present were Supervisor Matthews, Clerk Parker-Wing, Treasurer Palmer, 

Trustee Reed.  Trustee Vondrasek was absent. Guests present were Floyd Koerner, Nancy Koerner, 

and Dave White. 

The Board of Trustees went over the proposed budget and suggested changes to cost center line-

items.  Clerk Parker-Wing discussed projected income figures with the Board.  Supervisor Matthews 

reviewed proposed cost center line item expenses with the board.  There was a question about how 

much to budget for the auditor contract; the clerk will review the contract before the March budget 

hearing.  Contributions will stay the same as last year’s rates.   

 

The budget workshop was closed at 6:45 p.m. 

 

Submitted by: Jamie Parker-Wing, clerk 

 

 

  


